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Year 6 Information 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Here are a few reminders about some upcoming end of year activities -we can’t quite believe that the 

end of term is nearly here!  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

T-Shirt Signing 

The children will be able to have their school t-shirt signed on Tuesday 25th July.   

Afternoon Tea for Year 6 children and up to two family members 

An afternoon tea has been arranged for Friday 21st July which will take place at 2pm in the school 

hall. Your child will need to bring something small to share with you at the event, e.g. a small cake, 

scones or cupcakes. Refreshments will be available in school – tea, coffee, juice and water.  Just to 

remind you, we are a nut free school so please ensure that food items do not contain any nuts.  The 

children can bring a change of ‘non-uniform’ clothes for the afternoon.  The afternoon tea will enable 

the children to share memories, celebrate their learning and reflect on their time at primary school. We 

hope that it will be a lovely afternoon for everyone involved.   

Jigsaw 

‘Changing Me’ lessons will take place on Wednesday 19th July.  If the children wish to, they can 

make a flour baby.  They will need to bring in a 1.5kg of flour and additional resources to make it. 

I am sure you will agree that the UKS2 performance of ‘Star Warts’ was such a success.  The children 

were amazing, and we are all very proud of their efforts!  Thank you for your support with this - the 

costumes were wonderful, and we appreciate the time it takes to organise. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Dickenson  
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